
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
It was lovely to welcome back all the chil-
dren into school on Monday morning. I 
hope that all our parents and families 
were able to have a safe and happy half 
term.  
 
Whilst we are aware that some children 
and families may have been impacted by 
recent events in the wider community, we 
will not speak with children as a whole but 
we have been supporting children on a 
case-by-case basis. We know that parents 
may want to speak with children about 
staying safe. You may wish to use this 
website for advice and information about 
how to approach having a difficult conver-
sation:  
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/
safeguarding-child-protection/how-to-
have-difficult-conversations-with-children 
 
As ever, if we can be of any help or sup-
port to you, please do not hesitate to con-
tact the school directly.  
 
On Wednesday this week we had our sec-
ond ‘Book Chain Assembly.’ This provided 
an opportunity for children to pass on the 
books that had been given out in the pre-
vious assembly.  

 

 

   A number of children shared their reviews 
with the whole school. Thank you to all 
those who participated. We will be giving 
out more new books this half term.  
 
On Thursday a number of children from 
Year 4 & 5 represented the school at St 
Lukes. The event was lots of fun and our 
pupils enjoyed a big range of activities in-
cluding Boccia, Rollerball, Bench Hockey, 
Basket Ball and Target Skills. Take a look at 
the photo montage on page 4. 

             
 

 

Friday morning saw the start of our free 
Boxercise class for parents, carers and chil-
dren, led by Mr Rouse. All are welcome.  
 

Congratulations to some more sporting 
heroes this week. Over the holi-
days, Szymon in Year 4 became the UK Na-
tional KickBoxing champion. Szymon won 
2 gold medals in 2 categories. He will go 
on to represent Great Britain in the Euro-
pean Championships in Turkey. 
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Also having success was  Noah from Year 
3 who represented Exeter City against 
Swansea, a match they won and received 
a trophy.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next week, Thursday 2nd March there will 
be a second strike day. As per the letter 
sent earlier this week, many classes are 
likely to be affected. We will be sending 
further communication as soon as we 
can.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next Friday 3rd March, we will be belat-
edly celebrating World Book Day.  See the 
next page for a full run down of our pro-
gramme of events. 
 

 

   One minute silence at 11am today for 
Ukraine. In line with the government an-
nouncement, the school observed a 
minute’s silence at 11am today (February 
24th) to mark the first anniversary of the 
Russian invasion of Ukraine. 
 
Lastly, some reminders and requests: 
 
• If any of our families are struggling at 
the moment, please contact the school as 
we may be able to signpost you to local 
support. Please also see page 9. 

• In light of the recent sad events, Won-
ford Methodist Church (near Lidl) will be 
open from 10.30am to 12.30pm on Satur-
day 25th February so that people can come 
to pray for/think of/light a candle for those 
directly affected and the wider communi-
ty. All are welcome.  
• School uniform- please let us know if 
you need any support with uniform.  
• Unwanted uniform- given the current 
economic and environmental situation, we 
want to recycle and reuse uniforms as 
much as possible. If you have any school 
uniform or PE kits that are no longer need-
ed by your child/ren please give it to the 
office. Our PTFA are keen to share this 
with the wider community. 
 
Have a lovely weekend and see you on 
Monday. Best wishes,  
 
 
 
Elise Redman 
Headteacher 
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Next Friday 3rd March, we will be belated-
ly celebrating World Book Day.  
 
Events include; 
• ‘Dress as your favourite character 

from a book’ Please use your imagi-
nation -costumes do not need to be 
new or bought- creativity is the key! 
No donation needed. Prizes for the 
best costumes. 

• Extreme Reading Challenge- take a 
photo of yourself reading in an unu-
sual place (please keep safe). Please 
send images via Class dojo directly to 
Mrs Busby. Prizes for the best pic-
tures! 

• Book Swap after school 3:10-4pm 
Bring a good quality book that you no 
longer want and then swap it for an-
other that you would like. In the atri-
um area 

• World Book Day events in classes. 
• Guerilla Reading- Watch out there 

will be stories and readings around 
the school in unusual places when 
you least expect! 

• Book Vouchers to be handed out. 
 
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading is one of the most important 
things a child learns during primary 
school. Regular reading, either with an 
adult or independently, can make a 
huge difference to a child’s success in 
school and beyond.  
 
A child who can read well is happier, 
more confident and more successful in 
their adult life. Even if your child is 
thriving in school, please make sure 
that they read every day.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Scholastic Book Fair will be coming to 
school the following week from 6th- 
10th March. Children will have the 
chance to look at books in school and 
also this will open to parents to browse 
after school on Thursday 9th and Friday 
10th March. The books will be in the 
atrium area. Orders will need to be 
placed online. 
 

 

World Book Day 2023 

 



 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

"Today was amazing because it was 
fun, especially the hockey" - Sienna 

 
"I give today 1000 out of 10"  Quinlin 

 
"I enjoyed the volleyball" - Charlie 

 
"The hockey was perfect" -  Kobie 

 
"I loved the basketball, I scored every 

time" - Lilly 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

             
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Luke's Festival Montage 



 
 

 

 

 
 

School Attendance - Ongoing Reporting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The information above shows that whole 
school attendance for the dates between  
6th September 2022 and 23rd February 
2023  is currently 91.8%. This is up 0.1% 
versus the 91.7% attendance information 
reported last time.  

 
 

 

 

 

Wynstream Home Reading Champions 
(EYFS—Year 3)  Children being read 
with, or listened to read at home  is one 
of the most important jobs a parent  or 
carer does. Children who are read with 
regularly at home learn to read much 
faster, have a love of reading and do sig-
nificantly better in all areas of their learn-
ing. We are celebrating children who 
have read at home by giving them a 
shout out. Please record all home read-
ing in your child's yellow reading diary 
(Reception to Year 3).  

  
 
 
 
 
 
Well done Wynstream Home Reading 
Champions, and thank you to the grown 
ups taking the time to read with their 
child.  
 

EYFS Ladybirds Class. Saffron, Ronell, Tobi, 
Layla, Eloise, Leo, Boaz, Jack & Bobby. 
 
EYFS Butterflies Class. Luna, Leo, Oliver & 
Deedee. 
 
Year 1 Hedgehogs Class. Owen, Logan, 
Kelle, Roman, Harper, Mia, Blue, Parker, & 
Rosie. 

Year 1 Squirrels Class. Joey, Chloe, Ella, 
Lottie, Ore, Clay & Natan.  

Year 2 Foxes Class.  Finley, Eliza, & Neave. 
 
Year 2 Otters Class. Parker, Ellie, Minha, 
Isla, Nathaniel, Anabiya & Harmony. 

 

Year 3 Kingfisher Class. Solomon, Tymon, 
Amelia, Hugo, Honour, Jacob, Niranjan, 
Isaac & Gracie. 
 
Year 3 Woodpecker Class. Annabell S, Per-
ri, Gracie, Tadas, Angelin, Jacob, Scott, Ted, 
& Annabelle B. 
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As we work through celebrating our 5 
school values and nominated British Val-
ues,  our teachers this week have nomi-
nated a pupil in their class who has 
demonstrated any one of our 5 values. 

Congratulations to the children who have 
been nominated.  

For more information about our school 
values, vision and ethos please visit our 
website or click here. 

 

Congratulations to: 

 

EYFS  

Charlie Harlow & Freddie Lovering 

Year 1  

Elsie Foster & Natan Skucinski 

Year 2  

Zac Slayford & James Bickel-Brimilcombe 

Year 3  

Tommie Armstrong & Kyzer Gould 

Year 4  

Nikola Jaworska & Emilie Matthews 

Year 5  

Ted McDonald & Mika Holman 

Year 6 

Ryan Hoy & Lilly Forbes 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Congratulations, and really well done to 

everyone. Examples of some of the nomi-

nations this week include: 

Responsibility  

This pupil is always looking for ways to 

help adults and their friends in class and 

out in the playground.  They volunteer for 

jobs, offer to help others with their work 

and show this value every day.  They truly 

show the value of responsibility. 

Aspiration 

Joining after school club, completing all 

homework weekly and going above and 

beyond to improve in his learning in an ex-

ceptional and diligent way. 

Resilience  

This pupil has worked so hard at her 

writing and has managed to improve so 

much. She was determined to use accurate 

capital letters and full stops and she's 

thinking so carefully about the content.  
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Key School Dates; 

Free Craft & Chat Session— Tuesday 28th 
February, 9am—11am. 

EYFS Parent lunches—Wednesday 1st 
March. Bookings via the office please. 

National Education Union (NEU) strike 
day—Thursday 2nd March. 

World Book Day 2023- Friday 3rd March. 

Year 6 trip to We Will Rock You.  St Peters 
School, Tuesday 7th March 2023. 

School Choir visit to Dene Court—
Wednesday 8th March. 

National Education Union (NEU) strike 
day—Wednesday 15th  March. 

National Education Union (NEU) strike 
day—Thursday 16th  March. 

Year 6 leavers Hoodie order deadline— 
Thursday 16th  March. 

Year 3 Cake sale—Friday 24th March. 

NHS Height & Weight Measurements—
Opt in by parents, Monday 27th March. 

Parents Evenings. 28th March & 29th 
March, 3:30-5:30. More info to follow. 

  

 

Governors Assembly. Friday 31st March. 

Easter Vacation. Last day of school is  Fri-
day 31st March, school re-opens again  
Monday 17th April 2023. 

PTFA Year 4 Cake Sale– Friday 12th May. 

PTFA School Disco—Friday 19th May. 

May Half Term. Last day of school is Friday 
26th May. School re-opens  Mon 5th June. 

PTFA Year 5 Cake Sale– Friday 23rd June. 

Year 6 Residential in Okehampton—Wed 
19th July to Thurs 20th July 2023 

Summer holiday—Last day of school is 
Thursday 20th July 2023. School re-opens 

on Wednesday 6th September 2023 

Wynstream Primary School Term dates for 
2023-24 can be found by clicking here.  

 

 

 

LOST: Black Nike Coat, Age 8-9 with ‘Max’ 
written inside. 

LOST: Blue, grey, white chew necklace. 

FOUND: Several silver coloured rings and 
earrings have been found in playgrounds. 

FOUND: Medium size key. 

Please contact the school office in relation 
to any of the above items. Thanks. 
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PTFA Information 



Cost of Living Support 

Info Poster 


